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June 1, 2025 

AGM ANNOUNCEMENT 

The SLAA Annual General Meeting (AGM) will take place on June 21, 2025, from 2 PM 

to 8 PM. The venue will be announced later. 

During the AGM, we will hold the SLAA elections. According to the Bylaws filed in 

December 2015, the following is stated: “At this meeting, there shall be elected a President, 

Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer (or Secretary/Treasurer), and three Directors. The officers 

and directors so elected shall form a board and shall serve until their successors are elected and 

installed.” 

Therefore, in total, there are seven positions available for registered SLAA members in 

good standing to run for: President, Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer, and three Board 

Director positions. The nomination period will be open from Sunday, June 1, 2025, to Saturday, 

June 7, 2025. Only registered SLAA members in good standing are eligible to nominate 

candidates and be nominated for positions. Along with this announcement is the nomination 

form. Please send your nominations to the SLAA email at sierraleoneedmonton@gmail.com. 

The interim executive will communicate with the nominees and those who nominated 

them once the nomination period has closed. Further announcements will be made as necessary. 

 

Thank you, 

Mohamed Jalloh 

Interim Secretary General 
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